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Ms Kirsty Hammer 
Senior Development Manager 
Hunter and Central Coast Development Corporation 
PO Box 813 
Newcastle NSW 2300 
 
Via email: Kirsty.hammer@hccdc.nsw.gov.au 
 
18 May 2023 

Subject: Urban Development Program – Place Delivery Group nomination 
 
Dear Ms Hammer, 
 
Thank you for your nomination to form a Place-Delivery Group for the Hunter and Central Coast 
Development Corporation’s West Wallsend Land Holdings. 
 
The Lower Hunter and Greater Newcastle Urban Development Program Committee determined the 
nomination should be sequenced to commenced in future. Information on this sequencing will be 
presented to the Committee at its next meeting in late July 2023. 
 
Please note the Committee did not determine that the nomination should not proceed. 
 
The Department will provide updates to you on the sequencing of this nomination as part of the 
Committee’s decision making. 
 
Should you have any questions, Thomas Holmes, Manager, Urban Development Program at the 
Department of Planning and Environment can be contacted on 02 9860 1583 or via 
Thomas.holmes@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Dan Simpkins 
Director, Central Coast and Hunter 
Department of Planning and Environment 
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